
Brethren, 

DEPUTY PROVINCIAL GRAND MASTER DESIGNATE 

W Bro Richard John Olliver, PGSD, Provincial Grand Master Designate, is 
pleased to announce that W Bro Graham David Seeman, PGJD, ProvGDC, is to 

be appointed the next Deputy Provincial Grand Master for the Mark Province of 
Berkshire. 

His investiture will take place at the installation meeting of the Provincial Grand 

Master Designate at Sindlesham on Friday 13th of September 2013. 

I’m sure you would all like to join me in wishing the Deputy Provincial Grand 
Master Designate hearty congratulations and best wishes on his well deserved 

preferment. 

Yours sincerely and fraternally, 

M F Sanders, AGDC 

Provincial Grand Secretary 

 


